
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H 0 N 0 L U L U 
N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  

G O V E R N O R  

December 14,2012 

The Honorable Shan Tsutsui, President 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

The Honorable Calvin K.Y. Say, Speaker 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the Senate and Members of the House of Representatives 

Dear President Tsutsui, Speaker Say, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the report 
to determine financing mechanisms to assist private parking lot owners with the costs 
associated with providing parking stalls and charging units for electric vehicles, by the 
Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism as requested by House 
Resolution 155, 2012 session. 

In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you 
that the report may be viewed electronically at: http://hawaii.aov/dbedt/main/about/annua/ 

Sincerely, 

@la- 
\ NEIL ABERCROMBIE 

Governor, State of Hawaii 

Enclosures 
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